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From Phliip Sta!ey {malito Dhlhnstalev@vahoo com]
Sent: Monday, May 08, 2017 8:38 AM

To: Benishek Clark, Anne

Subject: Moped parking

Ms. Benishek Clark,

Please forward my comment below regarding the proposed moped parking changes to the
Transit and Parking Commission members.

Thanks so much,

Phil Staley
432 Holly Ave

| just wanted to weigh in as opposing a city-wide moped parking rules change. A
fundamental issue is here is that if mopeds aren't allowed to park on a terrace or near a
bike rack they will be forced to park in the already scarce car parking spots. Also many
moped riders will simply choose to drive a car rather than paying to park a moped. This
also will result in fewer places to park your car too. Increased fuel consumption and
carbon emissions will also result from the increased use of a cars vs. a mopeds. All in all,

this affects everyone in a bad way.
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Subject: FW. Mopeds

From: patiofur [mailto:patiofur@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 12:42 PM
To: Benishek Clark, Anne

Subject: Mopeds

To the Transit and Parking Commission,

JAIN) 0T

Please vote no on the Moped Parking ordinance. 1 believe there needs to be a better plan in place. If there are b
cycles spaces, why can't we have moped spaces. I use my moped to run errands, ex. Grocery shopping, gym
and to go to different events. With this ordinance, I will have to drive, adding more cars to the already
crowded streets. I believe the heavily used areas of moped parking should be dealt with, ex state street and
areas close to campus. Using a moped is financially better than using a car for some mid-aged users. Please vote

1no.

Thank you, Patrick Hoeth
District 12
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Subject: FW: Moped Ordonance

From: Matt Winzenried [mailto:matiwinz@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 4:41 PM

To: Benishek Clark, Anne

Subject: Moped Ordonance

Hi Anne, [ am writing to express my concern over the proposed Moped Ordinance. While 1 agree that the
University needs to have tightened rules when dealing with the students and their mopeds, the general public
should not be inconvenienced in a way that will deter people from wanting to use their mopeds for
transportation down town.

I oppose the proposed Ordinance as I understand it.
Thank you, Matt

Matt Winzenried
4009 Mandan Crescent, Madison WI 53711



